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Date: 16 December 2024 
Our ref: 495868 
Your ref: EN010119 
 

 
Wendy McKay 
National Infrastructure Planning  
Temple Quay House  
2 The Square  
Bristol, BS1 6PN 
 
 
VIA WEBSITE ONLY 
 

 
Hornbeam House   
Crewe Business 
Park   Electra Way         
Crewe              
Cheshire           
CW1 6GJ 

 

T  0300 060 3900 

 
 
   

 
Dear Wendy McKay, 
 
Natural England’s Response to the Procedural Decision Letter by the Examining Authority 
(ExA) Following Acceptance of the North Falls Offshore Wind Farm (EN010119) Application for 
Examination 
      
We are writing regarding the Examining Authority’s Procedural Decision Letter (dated 28 November 
2024) issued following acceptance of the North Falls Offshore Wind Farm Application for Examination.  
 
We welcome the ExA’s decision that Natural England is not required to enter into a bilateral Statement 
of Common Ground (SoCG) with the Applicant. Furthermore, we note the ExA’s suggestion for Natural 
England to enter into a multi-party thematic SoCG, however, at this stage we are not planning to enter 
into a multi-party thematic SoCG.  
 
Natural England will, as requested by the ExA, update and submit our Principal Areas of Disagreement 
Summary Statement (PADSS) during Examination including a substantive update by the Examination 
midpoint. The PADSS will indicate any progress made with addressing areas of disagreement and what 
actions we would wish to see taken to resolve outstanding issues.  
 
We look forward to engaging with the ExA through the North Falls Examination period. 

For any queries relating to the content of this letter please contact me using the details provided below. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Yolanda Foote. 
Marine Senior Officer – Sussex and Kent Area Team 
E-mail:  

 

 




